
WELCOME TO OUR CHURCH 
    “Helping Others Find and Serve God” 

 

LORD’S DAY 

July 12th, 2020 

 

“Teach them his decrees and instructions,  

and show them the way they are to live  

and how they are to behave.” 
Exodus 18:20 (NIV) 

***************** 

WELCOME and ANNOUNCEMENTS  

 

CALL TO WORSHIP  

 

PRAYER  

 

WORSHIP THROUGH MUSIC 

 

SCRIPTURE READING                 Deuteronomy 6:1-9 

      

PRAYER 

 

HYMN # 259      “Breathe on Me, Breath of God” 

 

MESSAGE                                        “What Are We Missing??!!” 
 

      Pastor Mark Reese 
 

HYMN # 372    “Living For Jesus” 

 

BENEDICTION & CLOSING CHORUS 

 

“The Spirit of God doesn’t work where there is division,  

and what we want today is the spirit of unity  

amongst God’s children, so that the Lord may work.” 
D.L. Moody 

 



ACTIVITIES THIS WEEK: 
 

TODAY 1:15 Church Softball – (double header) 
 

Mon.      5:30 Official Board Meeting Please give agenda items to   

      Pastor John or Pastor Mark or email to fccpastorjohn@gmail.com 

      (Please also let Pastor John know if you will participate via Zoom) 

    6:00 TOPS (Taking Off Pounds Sensibly)     
       

Wed.      7:00 Bible Study & Prayer Time  
                 

Sat .        8:00 Men’s Bible Study 

               3-7PM Graduation Open House for Matthew Engler 

                  In the church Gymnasium 

Coming Up: 
   

July 19th Church Softball tournament (we will play 2 or more games)  
 

July 20-21 Backyard Bible School @ the Reese House (10AM-1PM) 

                 (This first event will focus on kids from KG-2nd grade) 

Please see Pastor Mark or Melanie about how you can help! 
 

Aug 1-3 Church Camp @ Stony Glen? – we are not yet sure if this is going  

    to be possible, but we ask that you sign up if you would like to attend. 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday To: 7/13 Vivian Box (93 years young!); Regan 

Shanower; 7/15 Bella Reese 

Happy Anniversary To: 7/15 Gary and Sheryl Braun; 7/16 Dwayne and 

Theresa Buck; 7/18 Bob and Sue Minor (51 years!) 

Backyard Bible School   (July/August) 
 

Although unable to have our typical Vacation Bible School this 

summer, does that mean we still can’t reach out to area youth with 

the gospel?  Would you be willing to help us provide a “Backyard 

Bible School” where kids/parents from the church invite smaller groups 

of kids over for 2-3 hours for two days (or evenings)? During that time 

together, a small team of people from the church will assist with a bible 

lesson, craft, games, snacks etc.  Please let Pastor John or Pastor Mark 

your thoughts or if you would be willing to help. 

Church Camp 2020? Please continue praying for camps like Stony 

Glen and Camp Eli and missionaries like Dale Kincaid and the Ziemers 

who utilize camps to present the gospel and train young people in the 

word of God.  We are still awaiting word about having camp ourselves 

in August, but please sign up if you would be interested in coming. 
 

mailto:fccpastorjohn@gmail.com

